20th June, 1948,

Dear Sirs,
"gA HGUEZOUR"

With reference to my letter of the 25th mataat I
enclose a copy of a cablegram which has now been received

from the Baltimowp Surveycrs, and shall be glad if you will be
gulded accordingly. :

A further communication will be addressed to you as

soon as details of the survey held at Baltimore have been
received at this 0ffice. -

Yours faithfully,
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